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October 21,1994








Dear Professor Rudd,


	I have not the slightest doubt that Mike Quinn should be promoted to Full Professor. His contributions to the field are well known and respected. They combine a happy blend of theory and practice to borrow a phrase from his new book. I am most familiar with Mike’s work on C* which was innovative, correct and important. This work and language was a forerunner and a very important intellectual driving force for the growing interest in High Performance Fortran (HPF) and other data parallel languages. Quinn’s work was very helpful to me in my work in the HPF area. His other research activities are also very interesting and his papers, such as those included in the package, are a joy to read with their clearly presented well thought out reasoning.


	Quinn easily exceeds the standard for a full professor at Syracuse. He has my unqualified support for promotion














	Geoffrey Fox


	Professor Computer Science, Physics
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